
TRAFFIC COMMISSION 
Tuesday, February 21, 2023  2:30 p.m.  

Municipal Building, Third Floor Conference Room 
 
 

Agenda 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
1. Request of Ken Miller, 430 W. Hardin Street, for a four-way stop in the alley intersection 

between W. Sandusky St. and W. Hardin St. and Liberty St. and Hurd Ave. due to visibility 
issues caused by a wooden fence on one of the corners. 



1

Kathy Launder

From: Kenneth Miller <ktcsm111@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 8:18 PM
To: Traffic Commission
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Stop signs needed
Attachments: IMG_20230123_164558415.jpg; IMG_20230123_164648892_HDR.jpg

Security Checkpoint: External Email! Do not click on links or open attachments unless you trust the source and know the 

content is safe.  

Ken Miller 
430 W Hardin St 
Findlay ohio 
419-306-5410 
ktcsm111@yahoo.com 
 
I'm request that four way stop signs be put up on the alley  that is east of Liberty St, between Sandusky Ave and W Hardin St. 
between the 300 and 400 block. This enter section has become a safety hazard due to the blind spots for traffic in all four 
directions, Included are pictures from all four ways. The biggest hazard is when east and north bound traffic enters the inter 
section and can not see the on coming car. 
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